
RVP Counselor’s Report 

Fall 2021 

 

Attached please find the new RVP listing for 2022 for your review and approval.   

I would like to thank Kathryn Mohr (Region 2), Debra Miller (Region 9), Susan 

Boyce (Region 12), Jean Richter (Region 14), Laurie Winzer (Region 18) and Mark 

Shipp (Region 22) for their service as RVP’s. 

I would like to welcome the following new RVP’s:  Neil Houghton (Region 2), 

Margaret Kelly (Region 9), Charlotte Brennand (Region 12), Carolyn Hoover 

(Region 14), Jim Hedgecock (Region 18) and Joshua Winzer (Region 22). 

In addition, Region 6 elected Jean Kaufmann to serve another year, due to lack of 

activity as a result of Covid.   

Region 8 I am currently listing as open as Elladan McLeester’s term is also up and 

it is unclear whether she too will serve another term due to Covid or whether 

Region 8 will in fact elect a new RVP.  I will ask for approval of Region 8’s RVP 

once that issue is resolved. 

 

Board Action Required – Approve new RVP’s (list attached).  As part of the board 

action, please approve Jean Kauffmann for an additional year as voted on by 

Region 6. 

  

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Howie Dash 

RVP Counselor 

  

 


